
 
From: Lloyd, Beth  
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 3:39 PM 
To: Dillon, Robert T 
Cc: Gonzalez, Marvin E; Robertson, Sarah M; Walker, Douglas M; Peacock, Cliffton S; Lloyd, Beth 
Subject: Point of clarification 
 
Dear Dr. Dillon, 
 
Before the Committee writes the letter to the President explaining the unresolved grievance and our 
process, I just wanted to clarify something as it may affect your decision. The Provost did not reject the 
compromise, rather your chair and dean indicated that it needed greater specificity. Based on there 
responses, we asked that you write the additional outcomes/objectives. Then the committee hoped that 
all the parties involved could simply workshop these in a face-to-face meeting to everyone's satisfaction 
and to meet the FAM requirements. 
 
This point of clarification may not matter, but I thought it was important so that you could make your 
decision based on accurate information. Please let me know how you want the Committee to proceed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Beth Lloyd 
Marvin Gonzalez 
Sarah Robertson 
Cliffton Peacock 
Doug Walker 
 
 


